


 

 

In terms of costs, as stated in the consultation document on page 59 under the heading: What 
are the options? the costs involved in setting up the legal structure of a CCO are minor as it 
is only an administrative process.  If a decision is made following consultation to set up a CCO 
these minor costs would be funded from Council’s existing operational budget. 

As noted on page 58, the decision being consulted on is only to set up a structure for future 
use. If a CCO was set up, there would be specific consultation with the community about any 
proposed activity to be managed by the CCO and this would include any costs that may be 
involved.   

3. Details and costing used for supporting the Kapiti Airport 
 
There have been no details or costings prepared as the decision for consultation with the 
community at this stage is simply whether Council should explore possible options to have a 
role in the airport – as outlined in the consultation document Securing our future, on pages 
60 and 61. In terms of costs, as stated in the consultation document on page 61 under the 
heading: What are the options? the costs involved in exploring options would come from the 
Council’s existing operational budget. If, following consultation, a decision is made to proceed 
to explore options for Council to have a role in the airport; and as a result of that work a 
potential option is identified, there would be specific consultation with the community about a 
proposal including costs.  It is also noted in the consultation document, that any future steps 
would be reliant on the agreement of the owners of the airport (as it is privately owned). 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Natasha Tod  
Group Manager Strategy Growth and Recovery  
Te Kaiwhakahaere Roopu Rautaki, Te Tipuna me te Whakaoranga 
 




